
Livestock Show and Sale 
COVID Rules and Restrictions 

 
 
 

Please note these rules and regulations could change as we move forward. 
 

Though this year will look VERY different than years past, it will look much better than last 
year because we will be back in the Show Ring! 
 
Please read over our COVID Rules and Regulations carefully so you understand what will be 
asked of you at our meetings and show this year. It will be REQUIRED that all participants 
and family members wear a mask while at the show unless a medical condition prevents it. 
Please also understand that new regulations may arise later in the show planning process in 
order to comply with government requirements. We are going to do our best to put on a 
successful Livestock Show under the current circumstances. 
 
 
Please be aware that the following must be followed at the event and meetings: 
1. Every attendee must wear a face covering that covers their nose and mouth. You can bring 
your own or one will be provided. 
2. Upon arrival, all attendees will have to answer COVID screening questions and will have their 
temperature taken. 
3. You must stay 6 ft. away from any person who does not live in your household. 
4. Wash/sanitize your hands frequently. 
5. Indoor/outdoor number restrictions from the Governor must be followed. 
6. Bathrooms will NOT be available to use at private businesses/property. Please use the 
restroom before you come. 
 
As always, if you or anyone in your household is sick (with COVID, COVID symptoms or another 
sickness), has been exposed to COVID, or are awaiting COVID test results, we kindly ask that 
you DO NOT ATTEND! We are doing our best to keep this a safe, healthy environment to 
protect our 4-H'ers, club leaders and families. 
 
We are going to do our best to put on a successful Livestock Show under the current 
circumstances. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your Agent. We look 
forward to seeing your smiling faces at this 4-H event! 
 
 


